From:

Sent:

mercredi 18 décembre 2019 11:31

@eurofer.be'

To:

Subject: Meeting with CEOs of Steel industry

Dear

Executive Vice-President Margrethe Vestager will be glad to have a meeting with the CEO's of the European Steel Industry.

I am pleased to be able to offer a slot on the 18th February around 10:00 am.

I would appreciate you letting us know at your earliest convenience if this is suitable for you.

Should you have further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Cabinet Assistant

